
PLAINVIEW-OLD BETHPAGE
DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION, HEALTH, ATHLETICS AND RECREATION

JOSEPH BRAICO, DIRECTOR
PHONE -516-434-3100

EMAIL – JBRAICO@POBSCHOOLS.ORG

October 15, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

You are receiving this letter because as of this moment we have not received
your child’s COVID-19 test results for the week of October 8th-14th. This is
to inform you that your child may not participate in athletics starting this
Sunday, October 17th, 2021.

The District has required weekly COVID-19 testing for all unvaccinated
student athletes participating in high-risk sports. The following sports are
considered High Risk: Football, Boys’ Volleyball, Girls’ Volleyball, and
Cheerleading.

Once we receive a negative COVID test your child will be allowed to
participate in athletics. Please upload your child’s COVID test here: COVID
TEST RESULTS WEEK of 10/15-10/21

If your child did conduct a COVID test during the week of 10/8-10/14  please
upload the form here : COVID TEST RESULTS WEEK of 10/8-10/14

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to reach out to my
office.

Thank you and GO HAWKS!!!!

Joseph Braico

Joseph Braico

https://www.familyid.com/plainview-old-bethpage-athletics/covid-19-test-results-10-15-10-22
https://www.familyid.com/plainview-old-bethpage-athletics/covid-19-test-results-10-15-10-22
https://www.familyid.com/plainview-old-bethpage-athletics/covid-19-test-results-october-9th-ocotber-14th

